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Medina, Gennifer

From: Billig, Victoria <billigv@cf.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 3:38 PM
To: Commission Admin
Cc: Shaffer, Loretta
Subject: Resignation - Tourist Development Council 

CAUTION: THIS MESSAGE IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links, open attachments, or share any information unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report suspicious emails using the "Phish Alert" button in Outlook or 
contact the Helpdesk. 

To Whom It May Concern: 
It is with regret that as of September 1, I will be vacating my seat on the Marion County Tourist Development Council, 
making the August meeting my last. I have enjoyed my time on the council and can’t say enough about the high level of 
talent and professionalism among Loretta and her team.  
 
Thank you so much for having me on the TDC board. Please let me know if anything further is needed regarding this 
letter of resignation.  
With very kind regards, 
Victoria 
 
 
Victoria Billig | Appleton Museum of Art, College of Central Florida                                     
Assistant Director 
4333 E. Silver Springs Blvd. | Ocala, FL 34470-5001 
352-291-4455, ext. 1294 | Fax 352-291-4460 
billigv@cf.edu | www.AppletonMuseum.org  | www.CF.edu 
 

   
 
Please Note: Due to Florida's very broad public records law, most written communications to or from college employees regarding college business are public records, 
available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, this email communication may be subject to public disclosure. 

 


